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Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

World Book Day is fast approaching, and as usual we will be taking part, and 

celebrating all things reading! 

 

Next Thursday, 1st March, your child is invited to come dressed up as a book 

character from one of their favourite books.  

 

We would also like your child to bring in the book from which their character appears.    

They will be sharing this with their class and why they enjoy the book. 

 

During the day, they will be taking part in book-related activities in their classrooms to help celebrate a love of reading.  

They will also be given a book token to exchange for a free ‘World Book Day’ book, from local booksellers.   

 

Alternatively, the token can be used for a £1 discount on any book of their choice. 

 

Pupils may spend their £1 World Book Day token for a £1discount on Scholastic books too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I look forward to seeing all the wonderful characters brought to life next Thursday- and maybe discovering 

some new stories along the way! 

 

Thanks for your support and participation! 

 

Miss Reid 
 

All Individuals Matter 

 

Scholastic Book Club: How to order/pay 

Online is the easiest! However, there are a few other options available. 

An order form is in the middle of the catalogue.  If you would like free P&P, just fill in the order form and send the 

CORRECT MONEY to Miss Reid, in a clearly marked envelope: 

  

Cheques: Please make these payable to Winchelsea Primary School.  

Cash:  We cannot give change, so please make sure any cash is the correct amount. 

Debit/Credit Card: Fill in the credit/debit card details on the form.   

Online: You can order online at www.shop.scholastic.co.uk  

 (Search for our book club name:  Winchelsea March 2018) 

Books will be delivered to school free of charge. 

 

If you would like to have the books delivered to your home, then follow the instructions on the order form.  

Orders under £25, and for home delivery, will have a P&P charge. 

 

**Please remember to send in/include your World Book Day Token! 

 

**Book Club closes on Friday 9
th

 March.  All books will be ordered and sent after this date. 

http://www.shop.scholastic.co.uk/

